Sobx, Matthew, Env. Health

From: Soby, Matthew, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 10:31 AM
To: 'Hargrave, Morgan'

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO206

Hello Morgan,

| just received your phone call — thank you for the understandable delays due to staffing/project load and the Chevron
safety stand-down (no drill December).

Let’s move the well destruction out 90 days to March 16, 2015. This timeline should enable CRA to destroy the wells,
deliver the report, and meet your safety goals. ACEH will then proceed with the closure letter after receipt of the well
decommissioning and waste removal report.

Respectfully,
Matthew

From: Hargrave, Morgan [mailto:mhargrave@craworld.com]
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2014 10:40 AM

To: Soby, Matthew, Env. Health

Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO206

Hello Matthew,
On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company, CRA requests an extension to ACEH’s proposed Well
Decommissioning Report due date of January 15, 2015. CRA intends to perform well destruction of all site wells during

the first quarter of 2015 and intends to submit a Well Decommissioning Report no later than April 30, 2015.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Morgan Hargrave

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
10969 Trade Center Drive Suite 107

Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Phone: (530) 553-4136

Cell: (916) 919-0192

Alternate: (916) 889-8930 (Thursday) << Please note change in Alternate schedule!
Email: mhargrave@CRAworld.com

www.CRAworld.com

PLEASE THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT é

Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!

This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify me at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies. You are advised that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without consent is strictly prohibited. Thank you.
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From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 2:57 PM

To: 'bwaite@chevron.com’

Cc: 'lgriffin@oaklandnet.com’; Hargrave, Morgan; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Soby, Matthew, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO206

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000206
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



